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A project is underway to redevelop Kyeemagh Public School to provide new and improved facilities. 

Works to upgrade the electrical substation and sewer connection were previously advised to take place in January 
2021. These works have been rescheduled to take place in March and April 2021. 

Electrical upgrade construction works  

An upgrade of the electrical network in Jacobson Avenue, Kyeemagh, is planned to start from Monday 1 March 
2021 and is expected to take approximately 4 weeks to complete, subject to weather conditions.  

It is expected that two scheduled power outages will occur at a later date, after the initial works take place. At this 
stage we do not know the exact dates and times, however the electrical subcontractor, Connect Infrastructure, will 
notify impacted residents. Connect Infrastructure can be contacted by calling 02 9733 3333 or emailing 
mail@cinf.com.au. 

If you are a registered life support customer, you will have received a separate notification from Connect 
Infrastructure to notify you that your power supply should not be interrupted. Please contact Connect 
Infrastructure if you have any questions about your power supply during this work.  

This upgrade will require construction activity on the school side of Jacobson Avenue, near Tancred Avenue, 
Kyeemagh. During this time, you may experience minor construction noise, some impact to traffic and a mobile 
plant operating in the area.  

Traffic management will be in place along Jacobson Avenue to safely direct pedestrians and traffic.  

Sewer connection works  

Works to upgrade the sewer connection are expected to take place in late March and early April 2021 for 7 days. A 
notification to advise the exact dates will be provided before works start. 

Works are scheduled to take place on Jacobson Avenue (opposite the school). Works will take place across the 
footpath and road to allow a new connection to the existing sewer main across the road.  

There will be no interruption to sewerage provision for Kyeemagh residents.  
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Construction hours 

Works will take place from 7am to 5pm Monday to Friday, and 8am to 1pm Saturday. No work will take place on 
Sundays or public holidays, unless otherwise notified.  

We strive to minimise the impact of our works on the local community and appreciate your understanding for any 
inconvenience the project may cause. Thank you for your cooperation during this important work.  

For more information contact: 

School Infrastructure NSW 
Email: schoolinfrastructure@det.nsw.edu.au 
Phone: 1300 482 651 
www.schoolinfrastructure.nsw.gov.au 
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